
 

 

18th November 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

This week highlights the wonderful support for Children in Need as well as the fantastic 

work that continues in school. 

 

For Anti-Bullying Week Lakes 2 focused on kind hands and how to use their hands in kind 

and caring ways! They then created a kind hands tree, by painting their hands and making a 

tree trunk out of a range of materials and now have this on display in class to remind them 

that we use kind hands in Lakes 2!  

    

 

Lakes 6 went on a train ride trip on Monday, this links their sensory story “The Train 

Ride”, to real life experiences, they bought their own tickets and boarded the train to  

St Bees! 

  
 

  



 

 

 

Lakes 10 have been reading ‘Titch’ as their topic book over the term. During Literacy this 

week they have been experiencing flying kites, just like ‘Titch’ and his siblings do. As well 

as this they were following instructions to make their own pinwheels and designing their 

own kites.  

    
 

For Anti-Bullying Week Lakes 13 have been doing different activities about friendship and 

kindness. 

    
 

Students in Mountains 6 experiencing life as an evacuee and had an experience in the 

Anderson Shelter . 

    
 

  



 

 

 

Preparations are underway for the World Cup in Mountains 11 with a little help 

from Lakes 7 who have made some fabulous flags and added them to our display; 

Bella kept watch to make sure they were doing things correctly  

    
 

6th Form students have been learning to follow the Countryside Code on a walk at Walkmill 

Woods this week as part of their Asdan Bronze/Silver Award. 

   
 

Lots of Children in Need activities in and around school. 

    



 

 

    

    
 

We are looking for a Parent Governor 

We have a vacancy on the school governing body for a Parent Governor. If you’re 

interested there is more information on how to apply on the letter sent home yesterday. 

 

Raffle Tickets 

A book of raffle tickets will be sent home tonight, if you would like more please contact 

the main office. 

 

Christmas Cards 

We have Christmas cards for sale, these are £3 for 12 or £5 for 24. 

Smiles for Life 

We are starting up the Smiles for Life project in school again, in the past this has been 

shown to improve children’s dental health – letters were sent home with more information 

yesterday. 

 

We need your help!  

Christmas Market 

We are still collecting Raffle and Tombola prizes for our Christmas Market on Saturday 

3rd December, if you have anything please either send into school or hand them into 

reception. 

 



 

 

Hospice at Home 

We are also collecting Terry’s Chocolate Oranges, Ferrero Rocher and tubes of Smarties 

for Hospice at Home, we would be grateful of any donations to be sent into school before 

Monday 5th December. 

 

Foodbank 

Our leaver’s class are supporting the Foodbanks Reverse Advent Calendar and are asking 

for items to be sent into school by Friday 9th December.  Please don’t feel pressured into 

sending multiple items, one item will make a massive difference.  Please see full list of 

things they are looking for on our website www.mayfield.cumbria.sch.uk 

 

Diary Dates 

Thursday 1st December - Reindeer Run (date changed) 

Saturday 3rd December - Christmas Market 

Monday 5th December – Lakes Christmas Party 

Tuesday 6th December – Mountains Christmas Party 

Wednesday 7th December - Mountains Dept Carol Service, St Johns Church, Hensingham 

Thursday 8th December – Whole School Christmas Dinner 

Tuesday 13th, Wednesday 14th and Thursday 15th December - Panto 

Tuesday 20th December - Break up for Christmas 
 

Sam and the team 

 

 

 


